
S.  Tahoe-El  Dorado  County
draft rec plan released
South Lake Tahoe and El Dorado County’s draft Parks, Trails
and Recreation Master Plan is now available online for review.

Officials  say  the  plan  provides  direction  for  enhancing
recreation  opportunities  for  residents  and  visitors  by
increasing collaborative efforts and focusing resources where
they are most needed.

The  key  recommendations  are:  regional  coordination  and
collaboration, park and facility maintenance, renovations and
improvements,  new  park,  facility  and  trail  development,
recreation activities, programs and events, and operations and
management.

There will be an open house Sept. 25 at 7pm for the public to
share ideas on the recommendations within the plan. It will be
at the recreation center at 1180 Rufus Allen Blvd., South Lake
Tahoe.

A survey about the plan is online.
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